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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE – 15 MARCH 2019 

 
We are required to relocate the motorbike and scooter parking due to the hoarding installation 
for the Locomotive Workshop. 
 
We have moved the steam crane and the hoarding line will be moved to the centre of the 
plaza. As a result, access will be closed for the walkway through the Locomotive Workshop 
building. Access into the building will be via the main doors off Locomotive Street via Bay 4, 8, 
15 or 16 entry doors. 
 
What to expect: 
There will be a temporary fence put in place around the area and the installation will take 
place starting at the northern end of the plaza. 
 
Motorbike and Scooter parking - New line makings will be made at the northern end of the 
National Innovation Centre. Please ensure to keep inside the designated area. This is stage 1, 
we are looking at more areas in stage 2 and will notify once confirmed. 
 
Work duration: 
Work will commence on the hoarding on Wednesday 20th March and be completed by 
Wednesday 27th March. 
 
Motorbike and Scooter parking - this will be effective Wednesday 20th March. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, or if you require more information, please contact 
south.eveleigh@mirvac.com or call 1800 870 549. 
 
Kind regards, Kim 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
Communications and Engagement Manager 
Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Locomotive St, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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